
 

 
 
 

 
Communication pursuant to art. 114 of Legislative Decree 24 February 1998, no. 58, as 
subsequently amended  
 
 
 
Milan, 14 october 2008 
 
With respect to the article published in Milano Finanza on today’s date - about  the opinion asked 
on 27 September 2007 to Consob by BC Partners, CVC Capital Partners, Investitori Associati e 
Permira, as amended on 27 March 2008, about a possible restructuring of the investment made by 
them in Seat Pagine Gialle S.p.A. and Consob reply on the matter on 9 October 2008 - taking into 
account also Seat shares today’s price trend, the above mentioned funds, upon request of Consob, 
hereby want to clarify that, at the moment, they do not intend to pursue the aforesaid restructuring 
in light also of the obligation to launch a mandatory tender offer that its execution would trigger, as 
specified by Consob in its reply.  
 


